

Incident Response Working Group Telephone Conference
23-02-2010

Attendees:

Bart Boswinkel, ICANN
Luis Diego Espinoza, .cr
Otmar Lendl, CERT, .at
Yurie Ito, ICANN
Kristina Nordström, ICANN
Katrina Sataki, .lv
Jörg Schweiger, .de (Chair)

Apologies:

Fahd Batayneh, .jo
Wim Degezelle, CENTR (Observer)
Paul McKitrick, .nz

- The Chair referred to the previously sent out preparation material and asked for comments or amendment suggestions. No comments were noted.
- The Chair ran through the slides for Nairobi, starting with the purpose of the Working Group and the Work Plan. *Katrina Sataki* asked about the deadlines of the group and the Chair suggested that the community should be consulted for expected deadlines. The Chair noted that the definition of an incident is forming but is still open for comments. *Bart Boswinkel* suggested that the group should use the term “Working Definition” to keep it open. The Chair agreed. The group discussed amendments to the Work Plan and the Chair said that he would distribute the latest version right after the conference call.

Action 05-01:

The Chair to distribute the latest version of the Work Plan to the list after the conference call.

- The Chair explained that he would like to address the community with following questions:
 1. Who should have access to the contact repository?
 2. What security measures are necessary?
 3. Who should set up the repository?

The Chair further suggested that the Working Group should compose a suggestion to what the contact repository sophistication level might look like, in order to ease discussion within the community. Everyone agreed.

- Referring to slide number 5, the Chair noted that he would also like to ask the community for comments to bullet point 2 in order to find out what escalation procedures and action paths people see. He further welcomed any comments on this from Working Group members.
- The Chair finally noted that the community should also be asked about other organisations that are similar to the Incident Response Working Group in respect to security measures taken for protection of the domain name system.

The meeting closed.